
 
  
 

November 14, 2016 

 

 

Please be advised that there is a solicitation letter circulating that asks for a $19.95 

donation to the Seniors Center in Washington, D.C.  The letter indicates the donation 

will support a referendum on Social Security.  It will have your personal name and 

address on it, naming Congressman Dan Benishek and Grand Traverse County, looking 

very legitimate.  This letter is NOT from the Senior Center in Grand Traverse 

County.  According to our online research it appears to be a scam and we do not advise 

you make contributions to this solicitation.  If you have any questions, please feel free 

to contact the Senior Center at 922-4911. 


